
 

 

 
Friday 2nd September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: new academic year 2023-24 
 
A very warm welcome to the academic year for all returning students and our new Year 7 joiners. 
 
I trust that all of our families have kept safe, have managed to have a good break over the summer, 
and are suitably refreshed and are looking forward to returning to their learning. 
 
Following on from previous communication, please note that our return date for all students is: 

- 8.30am Tuesday 5th Sept 2023 – for both Mainstream Year 7-11 and ASCEND Year 7-11 
- Year 7 Mainstream students will be directed to the Sports Hall upon arrival and 

academy finish time will be the usual 3.00pm 
 
As always, I thank you for the continued support that you provide for the journey that we are on with 
your child in our academy. If you do have any questions or queries about the return to school or 
about anything else, please do not hesitate to contact us and we will do all we can to provide the 
necessary information that you require OPAinfo@ormistonpark.org.uk . 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mark Roessler 
Principal 
Ormiston Park Academy 
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